April 12, 2019

City of Milwaukee From: David Reszczynski
Department of Public Works 140 Country Lane

841 N, Broadway Wisconsin Dells, Wi 53965
Room 701

Milwaukee, WI. 53202

Attn: Samir Amin
Re: 8319 N. Andrea
Lifting of Deed Restriction

Mr. Amin,

Currentiy, there is no access to the above referenced lot. When this subdivision was developed
the access to this property was to be off of N. Andrea St. so a deed restriction was put in place
1o eliminate access from N. Granville. Although the City owns the right of way for N. Andrea,
the street was never improved and it is my understanding that there is no intention to do so
anytime soon.

Because of this unique situation, | would like to request at this time that the access restriction
be lifted, as well as the landscape buffer requirement. Without the improvements to N. Andrea

and with the current deed restrictions in place, my property has no value because there is no
way to get to it.

Respectively submitted,

Do Lorypale

David Reszczynski



